

Entertainment Wanted!

We are looking for service users who are budding singers, poets, dancers and more to perform at the National Service User Awards 2022.

Applications are open to solo acts or service users in groups and successful applicants will be invited to perform live at our Awards Ceremony at Colwick hall in Nottingham on Wednesday 14th September 2022.

Performance slots will be around 5 minutes per performer (or one song for musicians).



Please apply by sending a short video showcasing your talent to events@cygnethealth.co.uk by Friday 19th August.



Successful applicants will be notified by Tuesday 30th August.